
September 13, 2019 

Department of Corporate Services 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001 

Dear Sirs, 

Mr. Hari K 
Asst. Vice President - Operations 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra - Kurla Complex 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051 

The letter informing the USFDA approval for the Company's Roha plant was 
inadvertently dated as September 14, 2019. The same should read as September 13, 
2019. Rest of the matter remains unchanged. 

Please take the same on record. 

Thanks and Regards 

Pradeep Bhandari 

Head- Legal & Company Secretary 
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